
 

 
CFECapital announces the update of the tariffs for the public 
service of transmission of electricity in Mexico for 2020, which 
were approved by the Energy Regulatory Commission base on 
the current methodology. The average increment approved with 
respect to the 2019 tariffs was 0.98%. The new tariffs will be valid 
until the new methodology is approved. 

 
Mexico City, Mexico, December 31, 2019.- CFECAPITAL, S. DE R.L. DE C.V., 
manager of CFE Fibra E,3 the first investment trust in energy and infrastructure 
specialized in the energy sector in Mexico reports the following to the investors: 
 
On December 16 2019, the Government Body of the Energy Regulatory Commission 
(CRE) celebrated an ordinary session in which the Agreement A/039/20194 was 
approved, in this, it was determined to continue the extension of the validity of the 
initial tariff period for the public service of transmission of electricity. The new tariffs 
approved will be valid from January 1 to December 31, 2019 or until the new tariff 
methodology is approved, in which case the begging of the new tariff period must be 
defined. In the following days CFE Transmisión will publish the new tariffs in the 
Official Journal of the Federation. 
 
It is important to mention that the Comisión Federal de Electricidad (CFE) is leading 
a multidisciplinary team that participates in the working tables with the CRE for the 
determination of the new tariff methodology for the public service of transmission of 
electricity in Mexico. 
 
CFECapital will publish a note on its website explaining the assumptions made by 
the CRE for this change, as well as the final figures for each rate bracket. 

 
3 Irrevocable Trust CIB/2919. 
4 Agreement A/039/2019 http://drive.cre.gob.mx/Drive/ObtenerAcuerdo/?id=753 

http://drive.cre.gob.mx/Drive/ObtenerAcuerdo/?id=753

